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INFORMATION

Performance Audit Report

ENEABBA ENERGY PTY LTD

The Economic Regulation Authority today published the 2010 performance audit (audit)
report for Eneabba Energy Pty Ltd’s electricity generation licence (EGL16).

As construction of the generation plant has not yet commenced, an asset management
system effectiveness review (review) was not required.

After considering the audit report the Authority has decided to set the period of time until the
next audit and review at 36 months.

A copy of the audit report is available on the Authority’s website.
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http://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/9393/2/20110303%20D61716%20Eneabba%20Energy%20Pty%20Ltd%20-%202010%20Performance%20Audit.pdf
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